
  METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PIKE TOWNSHIP 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

September 2, 2022 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of the Metropolitan School District of 

Pike Township that a Public Hearing of the Pike Classroom Teachers Association and the 

Metropolitan School District of Pike Township School Corporation will take place on 

Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. at the Administrative Services Center, 6901 

Zionsville Road, Indianapolis, Indiana.  Public testimony will be taken at this meeting 

pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a).  

  

 
 
Dr. Larry D. Young, Jr.  
Superintendent of Schools 
M.S.D. of Pike Township  


